May 2019 Newsletter

Board News

The minutes for the April 11, 2019 AHHA Board meeting, the agenda for the May 9, 2019 AHHA Board meeting and the April 30, 2019 Financial Reports can be found below by using the links.

Please take notice that the May meeting will be held at 645 Shelokum Drive as the agenda is short and the Board agreed that spending money to rent a room was not warranted.

The Board is moving forward with plans to close the storage unit the AHHA has used for years as it is both expensive and cumbersome to use. Plans are being finalized for the construction of a small shed in the Commons to store AHHA documents and materials.

The Board invites any and all members of the community to attend an AHHA meeting to participate and observe the management of your community. AHHA Board meetings have become somewhat streamlined and meetings seldom run longer than 45 minutes.

Community Picnic

Plans for a community picnic hosted by the AHHA are still in the planning stage and anyone who would like to help plan the event or offer suggestions should contact the Board.

ARC

The next ARC meeting will be June 18, 2019 so please submit your plans as soon as possible. A good deal of submitted plans are approved via email as the decision process has been streamlined. Please remember that any construction or major landscaping projects need ARC approval.

New Residents

There are a number of new members moving into the community, if you get a chance you might welcome them to the community. Most all the new houses on Eastview are occupied and there are new residents on Tillicum and Chee Chee. In addition, there are several other houses in escrow.

The Board appreciates input from the community so if you have a comment or suggestion, please email, board@abiquaheights.com. You will receive a prompt reply.